Wyke Regis Primary Federation

Inspiring Hearts and Minds

Head of Federation - Mrs Wanda Roberts B Ed MA (Ed) Deputy Head of Federation - Mrs Jackie Sonner BA (Hons) PGCE

Assistant Headteacher - Mr Duncan Kirwin Wyke Regis Infant School and Nursery

Shrubbery Lane Wyke Regis Weymouth Dorset DT4 9LU

Tel: 01305 782470 Fax: 01305 766721

infoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk



Assistant Headteacher - Mrs Sara Ellis

Wyke Regis Church of England Junior School High Street Wyke Regis Weymouth Dorset

Tel: 01305 786041 Fax: 01305 771421

DT4 9NU

junoffice@wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk www.wykeregisfed.dorset.sch.uk

7th January 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

RE: Mass Testing – appeal for volunteers

We are writing to support All Saints Academy who are seeking support from parents or carers with a medical background and some availability at present who may be interested in helping them roll out their mass COVID-19 student testing programme in an unpaid, voluntary capacity.

There are a number of roles that need to be filled. These include:

- Test Assistants
- Test Processors

Full training will be provided and roles will be carried out alongside permanent members of staff who will lead the administration of the programme.

All Saints are looking to recruit volunteers as quickly as possible though, so that they can test students prior to their return to school. The latest guidance states that pupils will self-administer the tests.

We realise that this is an unusual request, but having spoken with Mr Cornish, Principle of All Saints Academy and knowing that this is a very much a collective national effort know that any expressions of interest would be gratefully received.

It is difficult to confirm the exact time requirements without knowing how many volunteers may come forward, but please be reassured that All Saints will work with any volunteers to make sure things are manageable!

If you are able to help or would like more information, please email mrsmurphy@allsaintsacademy.co.uk.

Kind regards,

Mrs Roberts
Head of Federation